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17th June 2022 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Whole School Charity non-uniform day: Friday 24th June, 2022 

After further consideration, we will be continuing to support our 3 main charities which were 

decided on by the student body at the beginning of the year. The purpose of this non uniform day is 

still to celebrate diversity and raise awareness for the Pride movement, however, we will be sharing 

the funds raised between our predetermined charities. Nationally the Pride event is being supported 

throughout the country and we have decided to raise awareness by holding this non-uniform day.  

On this day, students may attend school in non-uniform, bright colours should be worn to show 

support of the event. Please note that the choice of clothes should be appropriate for school and 

jewellery should not pose a health or safety risk. Students who have PE on the day should wear 

appropriate clothing that will enable them to partake in their lessons. 

The Form charity representatives will collect a minimum donation of £1.00 from each student in 

non-uniform.   

We hope your child is able to take part in this event and they should bring their money with them on 

the day. 

Yours sincerely, 

N Bucknall 

Mr N Bucknall 
Assistant Headteacher  
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